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Request for Time Extension - Zero Waste Process
Presented by: Curtis Bauer, Manager, Business Attraction

RECOMMENDATION(S)

That the deadline for the agenda item "Zero Waste Process" be extended to end of Q4, 2017.

COUNCIL DIRECTION

On February 27, 2017 Council passed the following motion:

"That Administration prepare a report for Council's review before the end of Q3 of 2017 of the
potential feasibility, land requirements, estimated capital and operating costs, social and
environmental and economic benefits, and risks of implementing a zero-waste process and ancillary
processes and infrastructure in St. Albert to manage its solid waste, similar to what is being
implemented in the Wood Buffalo Region, with up to $25,000 approved to complete the cost-benefit
analysis funded from the Stabilization Reserve."

REPORT

Administration is requesting a time extension to develop a scope of services, source and award a
service provider, and then receive a completed cost-benefit anlaysis from the service provider.
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